
      
  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Map Location 
 

Ebenezer Church Road is located southwest of downtown 
and can be accessed by Redwine, Lester, and Ebenezer 
Roads. 

Existing Conditions 
 

Ebenezer Church Road has two bridges. One crosses at 
Whitewater Creek and second at Pelham Creek. This project 
is for bridge replacement over Whitewater Creek, which is 
located between Hideaway Drive and Lester Road. 

 

 
Category: Infrastructure Preservation and 

Improvements  

Location: Ebenezer Church Road at 
Whitewater Creek Bridge 

Estimated Cost:  
SPLOST Match                          $659,500 
Federal/State Match           $3,062,983 
Total Cost                              $3,722,483 
 
Project Description 
This is a Georgia Department of 
Transportation (GDOT) sponsored bridge 
replacement project that is currently in the 
early stages of design.   

The existing bridge, built in 1965, and consists 
of four spans of reinforced concrete deck 
girders on steel piles, concrete columns and 
concrete caps.  The overall condition of the 
bridge is good, the design vehicle used for the 
bridge is below current standards, so the 
bridge is posted with weight restrictions. 

The new structure will be wider and meet all 
current design standards.  Fayette County is 
working with GDOT to coordinate the new 
design with possible future bike lanes or 
multi-use paths along Ebenezer Church Road. 

Costs for the project are based on an August 
24, 2016 estimate.  The balance of the project 
($3,620,983) will be paid with state and 
federal dollars.  GDOT’s schedule for 
construction is fiscal year 2019.   

Ebenezer Church Road  
Bridge Replacement 




